Appendix 28

HELLON, Richard

From: I

Sent: 23 November 2020 10:48
To: HELLON, Richard
Subject: FW: [OFFICIAL] FW: Tytherington Club Macclesfield's Application For a Premises

Licence under the Licencing Act 2003

From: [

Sent: 23 November 2020 10:28

To:

Subject: Tytherington Club Macclesfield's Application For a Premises Licence under the Licencing Act 2003
Dear Sir/Madam

I am emailing you in connection with the above application in order for you to note my objection.

I do not think that it is acceptable to grant such a licence to a venue which is located within a large residential area,
and that has a number of properties directly adjacent to it.

With the addition of the hotel, one can envisage significant noise disturbance on a regular basis, to the detriment of
local residents who have chosen to live in the area.

On the night's in the past that the club has held large scale events, the noise to local residents has been excessive. A
plan to extend the lateness and frequency of these events is not acceptable.

Having hotel residents on site, will only increase the likelihood of excessive noise being generated into the early
hours, creating additional disturbance to residents, whose properties are only a few metres away from the

perimeter of the club.

I hope my objection will be taken into consideration.

Kind regards




